
BSS NEWSLETTER 
 

Covid-19 Update 

As of today, we still have no con-

firmed cases in school. If your child 

has a cough, temperature or loss of 

taste or smell, please don’t send 

them to school. Get a test. Thank 

you. 

Thank you for sending the children 

in such smart clothes for PE. What 

an improvement! 

Click below to see our new website. 

https://bank-st-

stephens.lancs.sch.uk/ 

 

 

Y3 

 100% 

 

  

 

Christian Values 

Trophy 

for Compassion 

Lucas Y5 

December 4th 2020 

 

 

School Christmas Events 

Wed 9th Dec: Special Christmas visitors will  peep through 

the classroom windows! Shhh...it’s a surprise! 

Fri 11th December: If children want to bring in Christmas 

cards for their friends, this is the last day for posting in 

school. Teachers have been asked not to give out class 

lists for Christmas cards. 

Class Christmas performances filmed for Facebook. Chil-

dren who don’t have permission will not take part in filmed 

performance. 

Wed 16th Dec: Infant Christmas dinner with crackers, par-

ty poppers etc. Staff will have lunch with the children. In-

fant Christmas jumper day today or party clothes. 

Presents from Father Christmas—a book for each child 

Thurs 17th Dec: Junior Christmas dinner. Junior Christ-

mas jumper today or can wear party clothes. 

Fri 18th. Non- uniform day. School will finish at normal 

time of 3pm –3.15pm and after school club till 5pm. 

Online Christmas Panto. 

THANK YOU TO FOSS FOR FUNDING THESE TREATS! 



 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception: Olivia A 

Y1   Bobby 

Y2   Leah 

Y3    Eli 

Y4    Sophie 

Y5   Amelia 

Y6   Rhys 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:  Cole 

Reception:  Isabella 

Y1   Thomas 

Y2   Callum 

Y3   Amelia 

Y4    Kayleigh 

Y5   Ruby 

Y6   Josh 

This half term’s Christian Value is 

COMPASSION. 

We think that Free school meals will be provided over 

the Christmas holiday (tbc) but only to those who are registered. 

Please use contacts below to register or ask if you qualify. 

Link:   https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/ 

Email:  FSM.South@lancashire.gov.uk 

Telephone:    Area South Education Office 01772 532 109  

 

Eva in Y4 was encouraged by her 

teachers to try for a Blue Peter Badge. 

Eva had a go and told the programme  

about all the sports activities she did 

during lockdown. And guess what? 

SHE GOT THE BADGE!! Well done 

Eva! Just goes to show what’s possi-

ble if you give something a try!  

 

On Dec 10th before school Olivia 

from Y1 will be talking to Chris Ev-

ans on his morning show. Why? 

She’s going to have her beautiful 

hair (see picture on the right) cut 

short that day for the Little Prin-

cess Trust, a charity which makes 

wigs for children who have lost 

their hair. She’s already raised 

£430. Well done Olivia. All of us at BSS are so proud of you! 


